April 25, 2018

Submitted via email

County of San Bernardino

Land Use Services Department

Tom Nievez, Contract Planner

385 N. Arrowhead Avenue, First Floor -
San Bernardino, CA 92415

Dear Mr. Nievez:

After sending our list of areas to be covered by the proposed Daggett Solar Power Facility EIR, we
learned that there is a 500+ page document with much more detail regarding the project.

To more adequately address the possible issues affecting our community, we are requesting a 60 day
extension for the EIR comment period to better understand the parameters of the proposed Daggett
Solar Power Facility.

Sincerely,

Le Hayes
General Manager
Newberry Community Services District




